



Join your fellow International Medical Graduate-Colleagues

Per the AAMC, International Medical Graduates (IMGs) account for 39.8% of the active physician population. In support of the IMG community, NYACP has established an IMG workgroup to identify the needs of International Medical Graduates and determine how to assist them beyond the current tools and resources offered by ACP national.

Dr. Olanrewaju Esan, Chair of the workgroup, is seeking additional volunteers to serve as members. All meetings will be held virtually.

If you are interested in serving as a member of the IMG Workgroup or, if you would like more information, please email the staff liaison, Tasha Mathew (tmathew@nyacp.org).